
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2025 Parent-Teacher Interviews- Willpower Class 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, Mr Whiteside will be absent for the entire Week 4 of this term, 
inclusive of Parent Teacher Interviews.  
 

• Willpower interviews will now be held on TUESDAY 3rd June – 3.30-8pm (in the Library) 
 
Over the next day, you will notice on Sentral your time will be changed to the date above. If this is 
no longer suitable, please cancel and rebook an alternate time. Booking slots will remain open until 
Friday 30th May 3pm. 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, or have difficulty with the new date, please phone the 
office on 47 301 201 to make a booking. Thankyou for your understanding. 
 
Casey Hetherington                                                                                Daniel Attard 
Rel.Principal                                                                                             Interview Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


